Gopher State One Call Observed Holidays

ATTENTION: If NO action is taken, these are the holidays that will be applied to your district codes
for emergency backup calls.

The holidays that GSOC observes are listed below. These holidays will be added to all districts who currently
receive after-hours and weekend emergency backup calls. You will continue to receive a copy of the ticket
through your normal receiving method (email, FTP, fax etc.). On the holidays listed below your after-hours
contact will receive a backup phone call for Emergency tickets. If you do not wish to receive a backup phone
call on the holidays listed below, or if there is a holiday you do not observe and do not wish to receive a
backup phone call for emergency tickets, or there are additional holidays your company observes that you
need to add to your district code(s) you must take action by completing and submitting the form below.

District Code(s):

Holiday Date Observe Holiday? Receive call?
Christmas Eve Thursday, Dec 23, 2021 (observed) Y N Y N
Christmas Day Friday, Dec 24, 2021 (observed) Y N Y N
New Year's Day Friday, Dec 31, 2021 (observed) Y N Y N
Martin Luther King, Jr. Day Monday, Jan 17, 2022 Y N Y N
Presidents’ Day Monday, Feb 21, 2022 Y N Y N
Memorial Day Monday, May 30, 2022 Y N Y N
Independence Day Monday, July 4, 2022 Y N Y N
Labor Day Monday, Sept 5, 2022 Y N Y N
Veterans Day Friday, Nov 11, 2022 Y N Y N
Thanksgiving Day Thursday, Nov 24, 2022 Y N Y N
Friday after Thanksgiving Friday, Nov 25, 2022 Y N Y N
Christmas Eve Friday, Dec 23, 2022 (observed) Y N Y N
Christmas Day Monday, Dec 26, 2022 (observed) Y N Y N

What number phone number(s) should be called after-hours and on holidays (if a change is needed):

Additional Holidays (include holiday name and date of observance):

Please send completed form to the Gopher State One Call database department at
customersupport@gopherstateonecall.org or fax to 866-811-2644. If you have questions, contact
Jill Hayes or Caitlyn Williams at 877-848-7472.




